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TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 21, 1994 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. v. Stone 
Councilmembers Mark Beasley 

Sally Beals 
James Singer 
Brooks Compton 
c. Mark Kingseed 

Clerk of council Marilyn McLaughlin 
city Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Discussion followed relative to the 14-2 vote by the Ohio 
House Elections and Townships Committee for HBJO. The bill now 
goes to the Ohio House Rules Committee. It is important at this 
immediate time that pressure be placed upon the Rules committee. 
Council concurred that cities represented by members of the Rules 
Committee be supplied a draft letter and information compiled by 
Attorney Dick Brahm concerning negatives of HBJO. Personal 
contacts will also be made by members of Council to specified 
Cities. 

Mr. Horn reviewed for council the City's presentation to be 
made during the city Planning Commission Public Hearings 
concerning rezonings relative to land involving the Yankee Trace 
Golf Course and the City owned property north of existing Social 
Row Road at Yankee Street. 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised that Ronald Helm's term as a member 
of the Sister City Committee will soon expire. Council concurred 
that said reappointment be made at the council Meeting this date. 

~ ~ ~•a-t'..:) 
Marilyn J. McLaug lin 
Clerk of Council 


